



December 29, 2020  
bitFlyer, Inc.

**Issuance of Symbol (XYM) from NEM (XEM) opt-in support  
(December 29 update)**

We have an update to our announcement from November 13, 2020 on opting in for the issuance of Symbol (XYM) from NEM (XEM).

We will take a snapshot of the XEM held in our customers' bitFlyer accounts on Thursday, January 14, 2021.

For this reason, we will temporarily suspend deposits and withdrawals of XEM as well as purchases and sales of XEM on Buy/Sell in the time leading up to the snapshot. We will announce the specific date and time for the suspensions once they have been decided.

We will also announce our decision on listing or not listing Symbol when it has been made.

Our stance on this topic is based on the current situation of events. This may change due to future events. We will make a follow-up announcement if there are any changes.

More information on the opt-in from the NEM Group can be found below..

Opt-in Date Announcement:

<https://forum.nem.io/t/nem-symbol-snapshot-confirmed-for-14-january-2021/26370>

**Media Inquiries**

PR team, bitFlyer, Inc.

Midtown Tower, 9-7-1 Akasaka, Minato-ku, Tokyo 107-6233

HP: <https://bitflyer.com/en-jp> Contact: <https://bitflyer.com/en-jp/Contact>